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  Deep James Nestor,2014 Surveys the achievements
of adventurous scientists, athletes and explorers
to reveal how new understandings about deep-sea
life, from telepathic coral to shark navigation,
are expanding what is known about the natural
world and the human mind. 40,000 first printing.
  Deep Learning Ian Goodfellow,Yoshua Bengio,Aaron
Courville,2016-11-10 An introduction to a broad
range of topics in deep learning, covering
mathematical and conceptual background, deep
learning techniques used in industry, and research
perspectives. “Written by three experts in the
field, Deep Learning is the only comprehensive
book on the subject.” —Elon Musk, cochair of
OpenAI; cofounder and CEO of Tesla and SpaceX Deep
learning is a form of machine learning that
enables computers to learn from experience and
understand the world in terms of a hierarchy of
concepts. Because the computer gathers knowledge
from experience, there is no need for a human
computer operator to formally specify all the
knowledge that the computer needs. The hierarchy
of concepts allows the computer to learn
complicated concepts by building them out of
simpler ones; a graph of these hierarchies would
be many layers deep. This book introduces a broad
range of topics in deep learning. The text offers
mathematical and conceptual background, covering
relevant concepts in linear algebra, probability
theory and information theory, numerical
computation, and machine learning. It describes
deep learning techniques used by practitioners in
industry, including deep feedforward networks,
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regularization, optimization algorithms,
convolutional networks, sequence modeling, and
practical methodology; and it surveys such
applications as natural language processing,
speech recognition, computer vision, online
recommendation systems, bioinformatics, and
videogames. Finally, the book offers research
perspectives, covering such theoretical topics as
linear factor models, autoencoders, representation
learning, structured probabilistic models, Monte
Carlo methods, the partition function, approximate
inference, and deep generative models. Deep
Learning can be used by undergraduate or graduate
students planning careers in either industry or
research, and by software engineers who want to
begin using deep learning in their products or
platforms. A website offers supplementary material
for both readers and instructors.
  Deep Medicine Eric Topol,2019-03-12 A Science
Friday pick for book of the year, 2019 One of
America's top doctors reveals how AI will empower
physicians and revolutionize patient care Medicine
has become inhuman, to disastrous effect. The
doctor-patient relationship--the heart of
medicine--is broken: doctors are too distracted
and overwhelmed to truly connect with their
patients, and medical errors and misdiagnoses
abound. In Deep Medicine, leading physician Eric
Topol reveals how artificial intelligence can
help. AI has the potential to transform everything
doctors do, from notetaking and medical scans to
diagnosis and treatment, greatly cutting down the
cost of medicine and reducing human mortality. By
freeing physicians from the tasks that interfere
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with human connection, AI will create space for
the real healing that takes place between a doctor
who can listen and a patient who needs to be
heard. Innovative, provocative, and hopeful, Deep
Medicine shows us how the awesome power of AI can
make medicine better, for all the humans involved.
  The Deep Rivers Solomon,Daveed Diggs,William
Hutson,Jonathan Snipes,2019-11-05 Octavia E.
Butler meets Marvel’s Black Panther in The Deep, a
story rich with Afrofuturism, folklore, and the
power of memory, inspired by the Hugo
Award–nominated song “The Deep” from Daveed
Diggs’s rap group Clipping. Yetu holds the
memories for her people—water-dwelling descendants
of pregnant African slave women thrown overboard
by slave owners—who live idyllic lives in the
deep. Their past, too traumatic to be remembered
regularly is forgotten by everyone, save one—the
historian. This demanding role has been bestowed
on Yetu. Yetu remembers for everyone, and the
memories, painful and wonderful, traumatic and
terrible and miraculous, are destroying her. And
so, she flees to the surface escaping the
memories, the expectations, and the
responsibilities—and discovers a world her people
left behind long ago. Yetu will learn more than
she ever expected about her own past—and about the
future of her people. If they are all to survive,
they’ll need to reclaim the memories, reclaim
their identity—and own who they really are. The
Deep is “a tour de force reorientation of the
storytelling gaze…a superb, multilayered work,”
(Publishers Weekly, starred review) and a vividly
original and uniquely affecting story inspired by
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a song produced by the rap group Clipping.
  The Deep Nick Cutter,2015-07-28 A strange plague
called the 'Gets is decimating humanity on a
global scale. It causes people to forget--small
things at first, like where they left their keys,
then the not-so-small things like how to drive or
the letters of the alphabet. Then their bodies
forget how to function involuntarily. There is no
cure. But far below the surface of the Pacific
Ocean, a universal healer hailed as 'ambrosia' has
been discovered. In order to study this
phenomenon, a special research lab has been built
eight miles under the sea's surface. When the
station goes incommunicado, a brave few descend
through the lightless fathoms in hopes of
unraveling the mysteries lurking at those crushing
depths...and perhaps to encounter an evil blacker
than anything one could possibly imagine--Page [4]
of cover.
  In Too Deep Jude Watson,2009 C.1 GENERAL FUNDS.
SAMS. 03-22-2010. $12.99.
  Deep Thinking Garry Kasparov,2017-05-02 Garry
Kasparov's 1997 chess match against the IBM
supercomputer Deep Blue was a watershed moment in
the history of technology. It was the dawn of a
new era in artificial intelligence: a machine
capable of beating the reigning human champion at
this most cerebral game. That moment was more than
a century in the making, and in this breakthrough
book, Kasparov reveals his astonishing side of the
story for the first time. He describes how it felt
to strategize against an implacable, untiring
opponent with the whole world watching, and
recounts the history of machine intelligence
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through the microcosm of chess, considered by
generations of scientific pioneers to be a key to
unlocking the secrets of human and machine
cognition. Kasparov uses his unrivaled experience
to look into the future of intelligent machines
and sees it bright with possibility. As many
critics decry artificial intelligence as a menace,
particularly to human jobs, Kasparov shows how
humanity can rise to new heights with the help of
our most extraordinary creations, rather than fear
them. Deep Thinking is a tightly argued case for
technological progress, from the man who stood at
its precipice with his own career at stake.
  The Deep Mickey Spillane,1962-01-31
  Deep Work Cal Newport,2016-01-05 AN AMAZON BEST
BOOK OF 2O16 PICK IN BUSINESS & LEADERSHIP WALL
STREET JOURNAL BUSINESS BESTSELLER A BUSINESS BOOK
OF THE WEEK AT 800-CEO-READ Master one of our
economy’s most rare skills and achieve
groundbreaking results with this “exciting” book
(Daniel H. Pink) from an “exceptional” author (New
York Times Book Review). Deep work is the ability
to focus without distraction on a cognitively
demanding task. It's a skill that allows you to
quickly master complicated information and produce
better results in less time. Deep Work will make
you better at what you do and provide the sense of
true fulfillment that comes from craftsmanship. In
short, deep work is like a super power in our
increasingly competitive twenty-first century
economy. And yet, most people have lost the
ability to go deep-spending their days instead in
a frantic blur of e-mail and social media, not
even realizing there's a better way. In Deep Work,
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author and professor Cal Newport flips the
narrative on impact in a connected age. Instead of
arguing distraction is bad, he instead celebrates
the power of its opposite. Dividing this book into
two parts, he first makes the case that in almost
any profession, cultivating a deep work ethic will
produce massive benefits. He then presents a
rigorous training regimen, presented as a series
of four rules, for transforming your mind and
habits to support this skill. 1. Work Deeply 2.
Embrace Boredom 3. Quit Social Media 4. Drain the
Shallows A mix of cultural criticism and
actionable advice, Deep Work takes the reader on a
journey through memorable stories-from Carl Jung
building a stone tower in the woods to focus his
mind, to a social media pioneer buying a round-
trip business class ticket to Tokyo to write a
book free from distraction in the air-and no-
nonsense advice, such as the claim that most
serious professionals should quit social media and
that you should practice being bored. Deep Work is
an indispensable guide to anyone seeking focused
success in a distracted world.
  Hands-On Python Deep Learning for the Web
Anubhav Singh,Sayak Paul,2020-05-15 Use the power
of deep learning with Python to build and deploy
intelligent web applications Key FeaturesCreate
next-generation intelligent web applications using
Python libraries such as Flask and DjangoImplement
deep learning algorithms and techniques for
performing smart web automationIntegrate neural
network architectures to create powerful full-
stack web applicationsBook Description When used
effectively, deep learning techniques can help you
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develop intelligent web apps. In this book, you'll
cover the latest tools and technological practices
that are being used to implement deep learning in
web development using Python. Starting with the
fundamentals of machine learning, you'll focus on
DL and the basics of neural networks, including
common variants such as convolutional neural
networks (CNNs). You'll learn how to integrate
them into websites with the frontends of different
standard web tech stacks. The book then helps you
gain practical experience of developing a deep
learning-enabled web app using Python libraries
such as Django and Flask by creating RESTful APIs
for custom models. Later, you'll explore how to
set up a cloud environment for deep learning-based
web deployments on Google Cloud and Amazon Web
Services (AWS). Next, you'll learn how to use
Microsoft's intelligent Emotion API, which can
detect a person's emotions through a picture of
their face. You'll also get to grips with
deploying real-world websites, in addition to
learning how to secure websites using reCAPTCHA
and Cloudflare. Finally, you'll use NLP to
integrate a voice UX through Dialogflow on your
web pages. By the end of this book, you'll have
learned how to deploy intelligent web apps and
websites with the help of effective tools and
practices. What you will learnExplore deep
learning models and implement them in your
browserDesign a smart web-based client using
Django and FlaskWork with different Python-based
APIs for performing deep learning tasksImplement
popular neural network models with
TensorFlow.jsDesign and build deep web services on
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the cloud using deep learningGet familiar with the
standard workflow of taking deep learning models
into productionWho this book is for This deep
learning book is for data scientists, machine
learning practitioners, and deep learning
engineers who are looking to perform deep learning
techniques and methodologies on the web. You will
also find this book useful if you’re a web
developer who wants to implement smart techniques
in the browser to make it more interactive.
Working knowledge of the Python programming
language and basic machine learning techniques
will be beneficial.
  The Deep Alma Katsu,2020 From the acclaimed and
award-winning author of The Hunger comes an eerie,
psychological twist on one of the world's most
renowned tragedies, the sinking of the Titanic and
the ill-fated sail of its sister ship, the
Britannic. Someone, or something, is haunting the
ship. That is the only way to explain the series
of misfortunes that have plagued the passengers of
the Titanic from the moment they set sail. The
Titanic's passengers expected to enjoy an
experience befitting the much-heralded ship's
maiden voyage, but instead, amid mysterious
disappearances and sudden deaths, find themselves
in an eerie, unsettling twilight zone. While some
of the guests and crew shrug off strange
occurrences, several--including maid Annie
Hebbley, guest Mark Fletcher, and millionaires
Madeleine Astor and Benjamin Guggenheim--are
convinced there's something more sinister going
on. And then disaster strikes. Years later, Annie,
having survived that fateful night, has attempted
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to put her life back together by going to work as
a nurse on the sixth sailing of the Britannic,
newly refitted as a hospital ship to support
British forces fighting World War I. When she
happens across an unconscious Mark, now a soldier,
she is at first thrilled and relieved to learn
that he too survived the tragic night four years
earlier. But soon his presence awakens deep-buried
feelings and secrets, forcing her to reckon with
the demons of her past--as they both discover that
the terror may not yet be over. Featuring an
ensemble cast of characters and effortlessly
combining the supernatural with the height of
historical disaster, The Deep is an exploration of
love and destiny, desire and innocence, and, above
all, a quest to understand how our choices can
lead us inexorably toward our doom.
  Deep Cut Christine Keiner,2020 This book is
openly available in digital formats thanks to a
generous grant from the Andrew W. Mellon
Foundation. The Atlantic-Pacific Central American
sea-level canal is generally regarded as a
spectacular failure. However, Deep Cut examines
the canal in an alternative context, as an
anticipated infrastructure project that captured
attention from the nineteenth through the late
twentieth centuries. Its advocates included
naturalist Alexander von Humboldt, physicist
Edward Teller, and U.S. presidents John F.
Kennedy, Lyndon Johnson, and Jimmy Carter. The
waterway did not come to fruition, but as a
proposal it served important political and
scientific purposes during different eras,
especially the years spanning the Cold War and the
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environmental decade of the 1970s. Historian
Christine Keiner shows how the evolving plans for
the sea-level ship canal performed distinct kinds
of work for diverse historical actors in light of
shifting scientific, environmental, and diplomatic
values. Dismissing it as a failed scheme prevents
us from considering the political, cultural, and
epistemological processes that went into
constructing the seaway as an innovative
diplomatic solution to rising U.S.-Panama
tensions, an exciting research opportunity for
evolutionary biologists, a superior hydrocarbon
highway for the oil industry, or a serious
ecological threat to marine biodiversity. Invoking
past dreams and nightmares of peaceful nuclear
explosives, invasive sea snakes, and the 1970s
energy crisis, Deep Cut uses the Central American
seaway proposal to examine the changing roles of
environmental diplomacy and state-sponsored
environmental impact assessment. More broadly,
Keiner amplifies an emerging conversation around
the environmental, scientific, and political
histories and legacies of unrealized megaprojects.
  Deep Learning in Visual Computing Hassan
Ugail,2022-07-07 Deep learning is an artificially
intelligent entity that teaches itself and can be
utilized to make predictions. Deep learning mimics
the human brain and provides learned solutions
addressing many challenging problems in the area
of visual computing. From object recognition to
image classification for diagnostics, deep
learning has shown the power of artificial deep
neural networks in solving real world visual
computing problems with super-human accuracy. The
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introduction of deep learning into the field of
visual computing has meant to be the death of most
of the traditional image processing and computer
vision techniques. Today, deep learning is
considered to be the most powerful, accurate,
efficient and effective method with the potential
to solve many of the most challenging problems in
visual computing. This book provides an insight
into deep machine learning and the challenges in
visual computing to tackle the novel method of
machine learning. It introduces readers to the
world of deep neural network architectures with
easy-to-understand explanations. From face
recognition to image classification for diagnosis
of cancer, the book provides unique examples of
solved problems in applied visual computing using
deep learning. Interested and enthusiastic readers
of modern machine learning methods will find this
book easy to follow. They will find it a handy
guide for designing and implementing their own
projects in the field of visual computing.
  Deep Learning for Data Analytics Himansu
Das,Chittaranjan Pradhan,Nilanjan Dey,2020-05-29
Deep learning, a branch of Artificial Intelligence
and machine learning, has led to new approaches to
solving problems in a variety of domains including
data science, data analytics and biomedical
engineering. Deep Learning for Data Analytics:
Foundations, Biomedical Applications and
Challenges provides readers with a focused
approach for the design and implementation of deep
learning concepts using data analytics techniques
in large scale environments. Deep learning
algorithms are based on artificial neural network
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models to cascade multiple layers of nonlinear
processing, which aids in feature extraction and
learning in supervised and unsupervised ways,
including classification and pattern analysis.
Deep learning transforms data through a cascade of
layers, helping systems analyze and process
complex data sets. Deep learning algorithms
extract high level complex data and process these
complex sets to relatively simpler ideas
formulated in the preceding level of the
hierarchy. The authors of this book focus on
suitable data analytics methods to solve complex
real world problems such as medical image
recognition, biomedical engineering, and object
tracking using deep learning methodologies. The
book provides a pragmatic direction for
researchers who wish to analyze large volumes of
data for business, engineering, and biomedical
applications. Deep learning architectures
including deep neural networks, recurrent neural
networks, and deep belief networks can be used to
help resolve problems in applications such as
natural language processing, speech recognition,
computer vision, bioinoformatics, audio
recognition, drug design, and medical image
analysis. Presents the latest advances in Deep
Learning for data analytics and biomedical
engineering applications. Discusses Deep Learning
techniques as they are being applied in the real
world of biomedical engineering and data science,
including Deep Learning networks, deep feature
learning, deep learning toolboxes, performance
evaluation, Deep Learning optimization, deep auto-
encoders, and deep neural networks Provides
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readers with an introduction to Deep Learning,
along with coverage of deep belief networks,
convolutional neural networks, Restricted
Boltzmann Machines, data analytics basics,
enterprise data science, predictive analysis,
optimization for Deep Learning, and feature
selection using Deep Learning
  Economic valuation of ecosystem services
provided by deep-sea sponges Ottaviani,
D.,2020-12-16 This report represents the first
economic valuation of the ecosystem services
provided by deep-sea sponges in the North
Atlantic. It is based on information available in
the scientific literature at the time of writing,
but also indicates the research areas where
discoveries and research advances are shortly
expected. The report is aimed at a generic public
with no specialized knowledge on sponges or on
economic valuation. It is outlined in a way to
provide essential background information, but
makes reference to a comprehensive list of
scientific publications for further insights.
  Advanced Deep Learning for Engineers and
Scientists Kolla Bhanu Prakash,Ramani
Kannan,S.Albert Alexander,G. R.
Kanagachidambaresan,2021-07-24 This book provides
a complete illustration of deep learning concepts
with case-studies and practical examples useful
for real time applications. This book introduces a
broad range of topics in deep learning. The
authors start with the fundamentals,
architectures, tools needed for effective
implementation for scientists. They then present
technical exposure towards deep learning using
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Keras, Tensorflow, Pytorch and Python. They
proceed with advanced concepts with hands-on
sessions for deep learning. Engineers, scientists,
researches looking for a practical approach to
deep learning will enjoy this book. Presents
practical basics to advanced concepts in deep
learning and how to apply them through various
projects; Discusses topics such as deep learning
in smart grids and renewable energy & sustainable
development; Explains how to implement advanced
techniques in deep learning using Pytorch, Keras,
Python programming.
  Deep Brain Stimulation (DBS) Applications Tipu
Aziz,Alex Green,2018-03-23 This book is a printed
edition of the Special Issue Deep Brain
Stimulation (DBS) Applications that was published
in Brain Sciences
  Navigating Deep River Mark W. Dennis,Darren J.
N. Middleton,2020-04-01 An interdisciplinary
dialogue with Shūsaku Endō’s last novel offering
new perspectives on Japanese culture, Christian
doctrine, Hindu spiritualities, and Buddhist
worldviews. In Navigating Deep River, Mark W.
Dennis and Darren J. N. Middleton have curated a
wide-ranging discussion of Shūsaku Endō’s final
novel, Deep River, in which four careworn Japanese
tourists journey to India’s holy Ganges in search
of spiritual as well as existential renewal.
Navigating Deep River evaluates and probes Endō’s
decades-long search to find the words to explain
Transcendent Mystery, the difficult tension
between faith and doubt, the purpose of spiritual
journeys, and the challenges posed by the reality
of religious pluralism in an increasingly diverse
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world. The contributors, including Van C. Gessel
who translated Deep River into English in 1994,
offer an engaged and patient exploration of this
major text in world fiction, and this anthology
promises to deepen academic appreciation for Endō,
within and beyond the West. “This volume
contextualizes, delineates, and articulates the
complex religious/theological/spiritual dimensions
of Deep River and its rich intertextual,
interpersonal, psychosocial, and literary aspects.
There are few edited volumes in which so many
experts focus on a single Japanese text in this
sustained manner, and this stands as a model of
how to do so deftly and productively.” — David C.
Stahl, author of Social Trauma, Narrative Memory
and Recovery in Japanese Literature and Film
  Grokking Deep Learning Andrew W.
Trask,2019-01-23 Summary Grokking Deep Learning
teaches you to build deep learning neural networks
from scratch! In his engaging style, seasoned deep
learning expert Andrew Trask shows you the science
under the hood, so you grok for yourself every
detail of training neural networks. Purchase of
the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the Technology Deep learning,
a branch of artificial intelligence, teaches
computers to learn by using neural networks,
technology inspired by the human brain. Online
text translation, self-driving cars, personalized
product recommendations, and virtual voice
assistants are just a few of the exciting modern
advancements possible thanks to deep learning.
About the Book Grokking Deep Learning teaches you
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to build deep learning neural networks from
scratch! In his engaging style, seasoned deep
learning expert Andrew Trask shows you the science
under the hood, so you grok for yourself every
detail of training neural networks. Using only
Python and its math-supporting library, NumPy,
you'll train your own neural networks to see and
understand images, translate text into different
languages, and even write like Shakespeare! When
you're done, you'll be fully prepared to move on
to mastering deep learning frameworks. What's
inside The science behind deep learning Building
and training your own neural networks Privacy
concepts, including federated learning Tips for
continuing your pursuit of deep learning About the
Reader For readers with high school-level math and
intermediate programming skills. About the Author
Andrew Trask is a PhD student at Oxford University
and a research scientist at DeepMind. Previously,
Andrew was a researcher and analytics product
manager at Digital Reasoning, where he trained the
world's largest artificial neural network and
helped guide the analytics roadmap for the
Synthesys cognitive computing platform. Table of
Contents Introducing deep learning: why you should
learn it Fundamental concepts: how do machines
learn? Introduction to neural prediction: forward
propagation Introduction to neural learning:
gradient descent Learning multiple weights at a
time: generalizing gradient descent Building your
first deep neural network: introduction to
backpropagation How to picture neural networks: in
your head and on paper Learning signal and
ignoring noise:introduction to regularization and
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batching Modeling probabilities and
nonlinearities: activation functions Neural
learning about edges and corners: intro to
convolutional neural networks Neural networks that
understand language: king - man + woman == ?
Neural networks that write like Shakespeare:
recurrent layers for variable-length data
Introducing automatic optimization: let's build a
deep learning framework Learning to write like
Shakespeare: long short-term memory Deep learning
on unseen data: introducing federated learning
Where to go from here: a brief guide
  Deep Brain Stimulation and Epilepsy Hans O.
Lüders,2020-08-26 Deep brain stimulation has been
used effectively for many years to treat patients
suffering from Parkinson's disease. Now,
neurologists and neurosurgeons are using electric
pulse generators to block abnormal activity, i.e.
epileptic fits. Promising research results
indicate that electric pulses implanted deep in
the brain can affect neurocircuitry and help stop
oncoming seizures. Supplying a solid background on
brain stimulation and its application to epilepsy,
Deep Brain Stimulation and Epilepsy provides a
historical overview, explores pathogenesis of
brain stimulation, discusses animal experiments
and human studies, and explores future prospects
of brain stimulation for epileptic control. The
editor and his team of contributors distill
information drawn directly from the literature
into one convenient resource.
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